
AT REGINA, SASKATCHEWAN, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18, 2020 

 

AT A MEETING OF PUBLIC WORKS  

AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE 

HELD IN PUBLIC SESSION 

 

AT 9:00 AM 

 
 

Effective March 17, 2020, to help contain the spread of COVID-19, the City of Regina closed all 

City-operated facilities to the public, including City Hall.  The closures were intended to be 

preventative and precautionary measures to prevent the potential spread and transmission of the 

coronavirus.  As a result, there could not be quorum for the meeting and the Public Works and 

Infrastructure Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., was 

cancelled and all parties were notified. 

 

Agenda items which were not dealt with at the meeting are deemed to be tabled to the next 

meeting of the Public Works and Infrastructure, on a future date to be determined. 

 

 

 
__________________________  

Secretary 


